
October 28, 1985

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for taking the time to attend our
Public Hearing for Proposition 10.

The Hearing was a success, anti I think we did
our part in informing Texas voters about the
importance of passing Proposition 10 on
Ncventer 5.

Sincerely,
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Garry Mauro
Commissioner

General Land Office
Stephen F Austin Building

1700 North Congress Avenue
Austin, Texas 78701

(512) 475-2071
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